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Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
New profound transparency under your watch!!!

I am amazed at the openness of this administration and applaud you for allowing the light to shine into this
once dark metals cavern. Your willingness to have these meetings shows me that you truly do want to get at
the truth; whatever it may be. Thank you!


